
 
 
 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL ST. XAVIER’S SCHOOL, NEVTA 
Date: April 14, 2023 

 
 

Notice to Parents (Classes 3 to 5) 
 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

Kindly note that individual student photograph for ID card will be taken tomorrow, 

Saturday, April 15, 2023. Please send your ward in proper school uniform (NOT IN 

TRACK UNIFORM). 

 

 
 
 
 

Principal,                   

St. Xavier’s School, Nevta 


